Woody Creek Townhome
Association Newsletter

June/july 2023

Your Board Members

ANNOUNCMENTS:

e Arvada will be hosting a large drop off event on Saturday August 19
from 9am to 2pm at the North Area Athletic complex located at
19500 W 64" Parkway. For more information, please visit
https://www.arvadaco.gov/728/Bulky-Item-Events.

e Our annual meeting is fast approaching. We have fortuitously been
offered a grant to support community engagement. This grant will be
used to provide food and refreshments directly preceding the
meeting. We hope to see everyone there!

e Positions up for re-election this year are secretary, treasurer, and vice
president.

e Proxy votes may be designated to any homeowner, however proxy
ballots must be handed directly to a board member by August 7. Any
proxy ballots brought to the meeting will NOT be counted.

PARKING REMINDERS:

e Every homeowner is only entitled to 2 exterior vehicle spots. No
more than 2 vehicles should be parked in front of your unit at any
given time. Inside the garage does not count as a one of these spots.

e Each homeowner is responsible for their guest’s parking. Please
ensure they are parking in visitor spots. Homeowners have the right
to tow vehicles parked in their spots.

e If a guest is planning on staying more than 4 hours in a guest spot,
please let a board member know.

e Please do not park, or let a visitor park, in front of the dumpster.
Waste Management will not pick up our trash and we will be fined.
Fines and/or towing will be enforced for those in violation.
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Monthly Dues

PET REMINDERS:

Please be sure to always leash your dog when in public areas. The city
of Arvada requires leashes. Please help keep everyone, including your
pup, safe by leashing them. Fines of $50 will be enforced on those
who fail to do so.

TRASH:

Pick up days are Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Trash is not picked
up on holidays.

WE ARE CHARGED FOR OVERFILLED DUMPSTERS AND TRASH
ON THE GROUND - Help us avoid these fees. If you notice a
dumpster is overflowing, please find a less-full dumpster or wait until
trash is next picked up. Please place trash entirely in the dumpster and
clean up anything you drop.

Visitors do not have dumping privileges. Please ensure your guests are
not dumping their trash in our receptacles.

Fines will be enforced for those who leave trash in areas that impede

the use of the dumpster for other homeowners.
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UPCOMING MEETING

Annual Meeting:

Thursday, August 10, 2023 at 7pm
Held: In person in visitor parking

Food and refreshments to be served directly before meeting






